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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council  
 
From:  Kent Collins, P.E., Deputy City Manager 
  
Date:  November 12, 2024  
 
Reference:  Discussion of Placing Power Lines Underground 
 
2040:  Sustainable Government  
 
   
Representatives from Oncor will provide information related to placing overhead power lines 
underground for discussion with Council.  
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